
 

                                
 
12th May 2025 
 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents, 
 
I am writing to inform you about a process we are trialling in Year 4 using a new feature of technology 
to enhance and aid the assessment of writing.  
 
As you may know, in the primary school we use a writing assessment program called No More 
Marking, which provides us with a robust method of moderating pupils’ writing. To improve the 
efficiency of the assessments, we will be trialling their new AI based method to speed up the 
assessment and moderation process. A scanned image (pdf) of each pupil’s writing will be assessed 
on writing style through an anonymised method. The data is deleted within 30 days of receipt or 
generation. 
 
Kindly note that the data is not used to train AI models, and pupils’ handwriting is not considered as 
personal information from a PDPA perspective. For further information please don’t hesitate to contact 
me. Additionally, our data protection officer can be contacted at dpo@patana.ac.th  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Dominique Chandler 
Year 4 Leader - Curriculum and Assessment 
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